Mai Vang

From: Elton Mykerezi <elmykerez@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 10:55 AM

To: *Cl-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Subject: Not Receiving notices from the Clty ASSESSMENT # 259004

Attachments: C of O Change 1470 dale.pdf; Gmail - Request to change the mailing addres.pdf;

letters_received.pdf

You don't often get email from elmykerez@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Hello,

I would like to be added to the agenda for appealing ASSESSMENT # 259004. We have not received
notices from the city regarding this property. | accidentally found out that some notices have been going
to an outdated address.

This is not only happening for this particular property but for most of our 27 properties in Saint Paul.

In late 2023 we called the city and asked how to change the address for the responsible party for all of
our properties. We were told to fill and email the address change form.

Attached is a printout of our request to change the address for the responsible party for all properties
and acknowledgment of receipt from the city. Also attached is the form we submitted for 1470 Dale.

I am also submitting a group of notices that | received that had been going to the previous address (1343
Thomas ave).

The correct address is sometimes listed as one of the CC addresses (and those are the only letters we
would have received for over a year now). For most attached letters only outdated addresses are listed. |
would like an opportunity to discuss this issue during the teleconference tomorrow.

Sincerely,

Elton Mykerezi

Elton Mykerezi, PhD
Professor, Applied Economics,

University of Minnesota, Twin Cities
Cell: 540-250-3834
https://www.apec.umn.edu/people/elton-mykerezi



